
PARK ADVISORY BOARD (PAB)  

 

Jackie Tatum Harvard Recreation Center 
1535 W. 62nd Street  *   Los Angeles, CA  90047 

 

Park Advisory Boards (PABs) and their members enhance the overall operation of a recreation facility.  The  

Department of Recreation and Parks believes that the partnership between staff and the community is of       

primary importance in identifying and meeting the recreational needs of the community.  PABs work collectively 

with the Director to assist in keeping recreation facilities clean and safe for public use, and offers assistance and 

ideas on programming and fundraising. 

 

 A Park Advisory Board member must be a community stakeholder and understand the community’s needs 

and interests.  Board members will have the opportunity to support efforts for park improvements and help 

establish goals for the park.  Board members will also assist with special events and fundraising.  All PAB  

members are appointed by the Director. 

 Park Advisory Board members must also share an interest in supporting, improving, and broadening the 

recreational programming to meet the needs of their community park. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you interested in becoming a  member of the Park Advisory Board for 

Jackie Tatum Harvard Recreation Center?  

If so, you may contact our office via phone, e-mail or in person, and ask for an PAB Interest Form: 

 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                                    

 

 

                                                                   Phone: (323) 778-2579 

                                    E-mail:  JackieTatumHarvard.RecreationCenter@lacity.org 
                                                                                     http://www.laparks.org  

We extend the invitation for you to become a member today! 

http://www.laparks.org/dos/reccenter/facility/highlandparkRC.htm

